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Motion 
Notice given June 21, 2022 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Re: Traffic Safety on Wells Street 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council 

From:  Councillor Sandra Humfryes 

Date:  June 28, 2022 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Whereas Wells Street has increasingly more traffic and high-speed vehicular activity; 
and 

Whereas Wells Street at Connaught Avenue and Wells Street at Harrison Avenue have 
four-way intersections; and 

Whereas with the development of our vibrant Downtown Core (The Aurora Town 
Square), vehicular traffic and speed will only increase;       

1. Now Therefore Be It Hereby Resolved That staff be directed to install four-way 
stops at the following intersections: 

a) Wells Street and Connaught Avenue; and 

b) Wells Street and Harrison Avenue 

 


